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Dear NYS Redistricting Commission,

My name is Viviane Hays. I reside at 424 56th Street, Brooklyn, NY 11220. I was alerted that the LETTERS map for Assembly District 51 proposed to take bites out of Sunset Park and put them in a new district. We are clearly one Sunset Park community and deserve fair representation. I ask the commissioners to leave our blocks together – from 53rd to 57th Street between 4th and 6th Avenues. Please keep us together in the same assembly district with Sunset Park.

Thank you,
Viviane Hays
